
 

 

 
 
RE: Notification of Right of Way Vegetation Management - January 2024 
 
 
Members: 
 
Cooperative Light and Power has a vegetation management contractor work on overhead 
primary powerline right of ways in the service area. The contractor will be mechanically 
removing right of way vegetation and hazard trees north of Two Harbors, Murphy City to 
Isabella, and in the Larsmont and Knife River areas. Mechanical right of way management may 
include hand cutting, trimming, brush mowing, and mulching. Members and/or property owners 
will be notified by the Utility Forester before work begins if there will be right of way impacts on 
their property.  
 
The objective of this work is to proactively remove woody vegetation growing within the right of 
way to prevent future line interference, and maintain the required width of the right of way. By 
proactively controlling and reducing vegetation height, we can dramatically reduce power 
outages in our service area. 
 
For more information on the CLP Integrated Vegetation Management Program, please visit the 
‘My Cooperative’ tab on the CLP website. If you have additional questions, feel free to contact 
me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dan Brumm 
 
Consulting Utility Forester 
Davey Resource Group, Inc. 
Cooperative Light and Power 
Office: (218) 834-7906 - Email: Daniel.brumm@davey.com 

 


